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From: Janie Rice [mailto:jaguarlObooks@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 07,2016 7:56 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactop$b@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: No to Duke Pipeline 

I am writing to object to the propsed natural gas pipeline that Duke Energy is planning in Hamilton 
County. This pipeline will run right through some beautiful and scenic residential areas. The safety 
issues are my main concern. I live within the 'blast'zone if this pipeline blows up. This is a heavy 
residential area and I cannot believe Duke would be putting this many households in danger. There 
has to be a better place to put this and I'm not even sure why we even need it!!! There would be no 
new housing developments in this area as it's already an established area with no room for more 
housing. I've lived in Hamilton County since 1971 and we have never had any problems with natural 
gas transmission before. This idea is absolutely ridiculous and dangerous. If they have to run a new 
pipeline it should be in uninhabited areas or industrial areas or along railroad tracks or something 
like that - not in people's backyards!! Several schools are also positioned along the proposed routes 
as well!! 

All affected communities are against this pipeline along with some elected officials. Please turn 
down this proposal by Duke! 

Thanks for your time, 

Jane L. Rice 
Dillonvale, OH 
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